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 East Hartford and Willington   

Design-Build Bridge Bundle along I-84 and Route 2 

Biweekly Look-Ahead 

Period of May 3, 2019 to May 17, 2019 

 
Throughout the weeks covered by this look-ahead, The Middlesex Corporation, CTDOT’s contractor for 

the Design-Build Bridge Bundle Project, will continue construction operations. 

 

East Hartford 

 

Phase 1 demolition of bridge 02367 began on Monday, April 29 and is anticipated to continue until 

Friday, May 10.  

 

On the evening of Monday, May 13, Bridge 02366 will be closed to traffic. Prior to the closure, 

temporary line striping, construction barrels and barricades, and overhead construction sign overlays will 

be installed.  

 

The demolition of Bridge 02366 is anticipated to begin during night time work hours on Tuesday, May 14 

and continue during night time work hours through Saturday, May 18. 

 

On Friday, May 17 and continuing on Saturday, May 18, rebar will be installed and concrete poured for 

Bridge 02367 distribution slabs. 

 

Willington 

 

The opening of the Potter School Road Bridge to traffic took place on Friday, August 24. Work on the 

bridge is now complete. 

 

Lane closures are necessary to create a safe work zone; drivers are asked to be aware of possible lane 

closures for their own safety and that of the project team. Please also note that all work is contingent upon 

the weather. 

 

For more information about the project, visit the website at 

http://www.ct.gov/dot/cwp/view.asp?a=4453&q=601558. For questions or issues and concerns related to 

construction, please email Greg Kozma at Gregory.Kozma@ct.gov  

http://www.ct.gov/dot/cwp/view.asp?a=4453&q=601558

